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On behalf of the Maryland Hospital Association’s (MHA) member hospitals and health 

systems, we appreciate the opportunity to comment in support of Senate Bill 423. 

 

The Maryland Board of Physicians is an essential partner in supporting the physician and allied 

health workforce. We appreciate the Board’s inclusion of amendments which address the 

concerns raised in our initial testimony related to the 10-day mandatory reporting requirement. 

We look forward to working with the Board during the interim on regulations that will further 

clarify the reporting process. 
 

For these reasons, we request a favorable report on SB 423. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Jane Krienke, Director, Government Affairs & Policy 

Jkrienke@mhaonline.org 

 

 


